
  

 
NORTH EAST (INNER) AREA COMMITTEE 

 
MONDAY, 5 SEPTEMBER 2011 

 
NOTICE OF DECISIONS ELIGIBLE FOR CALL-IN 

 
DEADLINE FOR CALL-IN 

 
WEDNESDAY 14th SEPTEMBER 2011   5.00 P.M., 

 
Set out below is a summary of the Executive decisions taken at the meeting of 
the North East Inner Area Committee held on Monday, 5 September 2011.  
The wording used does not necessarily reflect the actual wording that will 
appear in the minutes. 
 

• For further information on any of the below items, please contact the 
report author, or Rory Barke, ENE Area Leader on (0113) 33 67627. 

• For advice on calling in a decision, please contact the Head of Scrutiny 
and Member Development, Peter Marrington on (0113) 395 1151. 

 
 

11. WELL BEING FUND CAPITAL AND REVENUE 
BUDGETS 

 

RESOLVED – 
a) That the contents of the report and appendices be noted. 
b) That this Committee notes and welcomes the amount of 

investment  that the Well Being Capital fund had levered in to 
the area which had also made a real difference to the 
community in East North Leeds. 

c) That a vote of thanks be conveyed to the Deputy Leader of the 
Council and Executive Member for Neighbourhoods and 
Housing for commissioning this piece of work, together with the 
valuable contributions received from the Member Well Being 
Group and support officers. 

d) That the East North East Area Leader be requested to look at 
ways of publicising achievements and to address the value from 
outside funding for future consideration by the Area Committee. 

e) That approval be given to the recommendation of the Member 
Well Being Working Group for the Sugarwell project for £3,000 
for Groundwork Leeds to administer in accordance with the 
report now submitted. 

 

12. DELEGATION OF ENVIRONMENTAL 
SERVICES - SERVICE LEVEL AGREEMENT 

 

RESOLVED – 
a) That the contents of the report and appendices be noted. 
b) That approval be given to the Service Level Agreement for the 

delivery of delegated environmental services in accordance with 
the report now submitted. 

 



  

 
c) That the Chair be requested to write a letter of thanks, on behalf 

of the Area Committee, commending the team who were 
responsible for the excellent clean up operation resulting from a 
recent burnt out car and disturbances in Chapeltown. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Issued by: Stuart Robinson, Governance Services Unit 
Tel No: (0113) 247 4360 
E-mail: stuart.robinson@leeds.gov.uk 


